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Liaison to IEEE 802.3 on ISO/IEC TR 11801-9906  
 

Dear Mr Law, 

 

thank you for your liaison letter on ISO/IEC TR 11801-9906 (stemming from your 
Indianapolis meeting), which arrived just during our WG 3 meeting held from 23. to 
26.09.2019 in Nagasaki, Japan.  
 
WG 3 regrets that ISO/IEC TR 11801-9906 will not be referenced by IEEE 802.3cg. 
 
As committee responsible for generic cabling systems, SC25/WG 3 are designing channels 
in support of IEEE 802.3 requirements. 
 
If there are experts, who wish to discuss the contents of or references to Annex E, they are 
welcome to join SC 25/WG 31 in any further developments of ISO/IEC TR 11801-9906 to 
enable IEEE 802.3 to reference the document at the next possible stage. 
 
Sincerely, 

Albrecht Oehler 
Convenor, ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25/WG 3 

 

                                                      
1 An expert can be individually appointed by either her/his National Body or by the C-liaison 
organization IEEE 802.3, in which case she/he is acting as the official representative of 
IEEE 802.3. 
 


